The Division of Water Resources will hold the 4<sup>th</sup> public meeting for the Newlands Project Water Rights Mapping Project on September 5<sup>th</sup>, 2018, from 12:00 pm to 2:00 pm at the Churchill County Commissioners, 155 N. Taylor Street, Suite 110 in Fallon, Nevada. The public meeting will cover what has been completed in the mapping project to date and what is upcoming. Mapping technicians will be present to answer any questions concerning the water rights that have been mapped.

For more information contact Shannon McDaniel at <a href="mailto:smcdaniel@water.nv.gov">smcdaniel@water.nv.gov</a>, or by phone at 775-684-2842.